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Subject: Serious Injury Collision - San Marcos 

Date of Release: December 29, 2019 

Time of Release:       

Media Contact: Sergeant Nicholas Maryn 

Email Address of Contact: Nicholas.Maryn@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone Number of Contact: (760) 510-5200 

Provider of Information (if different): Deputy Cornelius Van Nieuwenhuyzen 

  

 

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 
On December 29, 2019, at approximately 8:20 p.m., deputies from the San Diego County Sheriff's San Marcos Station, 
Traffic Division, responded to reports of a vehicle collision which resulted in serious injury. The collision occurred at the 
intersection of South Rancho Santa Fe Road and Boulderidge Drive, in the city of San Marcos. 
 
Based on the preliminary investigation, it was determined a vehicle was making a left turn from southbound South Rancho 
Santa Fe Road onto eastbound Boulderidge Drive while another vehicle was driving northbound on South Rancho Santa 
Fe Road. The vehicles collided in the intersection causing major front end damage to both vehicles.  Both drivers were 
transported to a local hospital for non-life threatening, but serious injuries. Both drivers were cooperative with the 
investigation. 
 
Neither alcohol nor drugs are suspected to be a factor in this collision.  

 
The San Diego Sheriff's San Marcos Station's Traffic Division is investigating the collision. Anyone who may have 
witnessed or has information about the collision can contact Deputy Cornelius Van Nieuwenhuyzen at 760-510-5200. 
 
 
 

 
 


